
December 8, 2022

Dear Residents, 
The River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation received the following
communication from the newly elected board of the Rive Isle
Association, who asked us to send this information out to the entire
River Wilderness Community. Please refer to the enclosed
information. All questions regarding these rules and their enforcement
should be directed to the Rive Isle Association, Inc.

Regards, 
The River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation

NEW RESTRICTIONS ON THE USE OF THE FORT HAMER GATE 
EFFECTIVE THURSDAY, DECEMBER 8, 2022 
As you are aware, only River Wilderness residents, Islands’ residents,
visitors and guests of Islands’ residents, and contractors, construction
and delivery vehicles servicing the Islands and its residents are
allowed to enter our community through the Ft. Hamer gate. Starting
on Thursday, December 8th, the same restrictions will apply to those
leaving our community through the Fort Hamer gate, i.e., only River
Wilderness residents, Islands’ residents, visitors and guests of Islands’
residents, and contractors, construction and delivery vehicles servicing
the Islands and its residents will be able to exit through the Fort
Hamer gate.

All visitors and guests of non-Islands’ residents, as well as
contractors, construction and delivery vehicles servicing non-Islands’
residents, must enter and exit through the visitor entrance at the Old

 



Tampa Road gate. Also, golfers who are not residents of River
Wilderness or the Islands must use the Old Tampa Road gate for
ingress and egress regardless of whether they have a barcode or not.

Non-residents who are permitted to enter the Fort Hamer gate, i.e.,
visitors and guests of Islands’ residents, and contractors, construction
and delivery vehicles servicing the Islands and its residents, shall
secure a “day pass” from the security guard indicating that entry was
made through the Fort Hamer gate. These non-residents, to exit the
community through the Fort Hamer gate, must approach the left of the
two exit gates whereupon they will return their “day pass” to the guard
(or show their driver’s license to prove they are a resident of River
Wilderness or the Islands without a barcode) to gain egress. If the
“day pass” does not indicate that entrance was initially made through
the Ft. Hamer gate, they will be turned around and required to exit
through the Old Tampa Road gate.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
Rive Isle Association, Inc.

HOA Website: www.rwhoa.org

 

©2022 River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation | C/O Argus Property Management
2477_Stickney Point Road Suite 118A Sarasota FL 34231

Web Version   Preferences   Forward   Unsubscribe  

  

http://www.rwhoa.org
https://gem.godaddy.com/p/4970351?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/forward/0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/opt_out?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d
https://gem.godaddy.com/

